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Meetings Administrator i 17 proe M
Corporate Services Department * foLE 285
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Dear Ms Maguire,
The Mlmstel fm Health Dr. James Reilly, T.D., has asked me to thank you for your letter
concerning the pohcy of fluoridation of Irish dnnkmg water and to let you know that it is

receiving attention.

Yours sincerely -

Steph_en Doran
Private Secretary
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